
From: Velma Quan <vquan@ccsf.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2024 11:03 AM 
To: <Deans and Chairs> 
Cc: David Yee <dyee@ccsf.edu>; Lisa Cooper Wilkins <lcooperwilkins@ccsf.edu> 
Subject: FPAC Prioritization of Fall 2023 Program Review Requests for Full-Time Faculty 
 
FROM DAVID AND LISA: 
 
Dear Deans and Chairs,  
 
Last spring, FPAC prioritized the following positions for 2024-25 based on Fall 2023 Annual 
Plan/Program Review requests:  
 
Academic Departments   

• Behavioral Sciences - Psychology  
Academic Departments with Programmatic Accreditation Concerns  

• Nursing, Registered   
• Radiologic Sciences   
• Health Care Technology   
• Administration of Justice/Fire Science   
• Nursing, Licensed Vocational (immediate accreditation concerns with staffing)  

Categorically Funded  
• Student Health Services Program  

Title IX  
• Kinesiology (formerly Physical Education and Dance)  

 
We are writing to let you know that these positions are still under consideration, and we anticipate 
closing the loop by the end of this semester. In order to do so, we are examining the number of 
currently funded full-time faculty vacancies through position control. We will be back in touch as 
soon as possible.  
 
Also, please note that FPAC will meet again this academic year to prioritize Fall 2024 requests; 
guidance will be forthcoming.  
 
Sincerely,  
David Yee, Interim Vice Chancellor for Academic & Institutional Affairs  
Lisa Cooper Wilkins, Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs  


